

## City of North Miami

776 Northeast 125th Street, North Miami, Florida 33161

(305) 893-6511

September 27, 1982

Rev. Charles L. Eastman
First Church of North Miami Congregational
1200 N.E. 135 Street
North Miami, FL 33161

Dear Rev. Eastman:

This will acknowledge receipt of your September 21st letter in which you request the use of the Enchanted Forest for additional parking on November 6, 1982, in connection with your plant sale and art show at the Arch Creek Memorial Park.

I have discussed this matter with Mr. Louis Schick, Director of Parks and Recreation, and he informs me that your organization may use the designated parking areas at the Enchanted Forest Park for parking on November 6th. I would suggest that you contact Mr. Schick if you have any questions concerning the details.

If I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely yours,

CITY OF NORTH MIAMI

Lawrence C. Casey

City Manager

LCC:ss